
MPSEOC Members and Board of Directors,

This letter is in regards to Ms. Erica Milne's nomination for MPSEOC Board of Directors.

Ms. Milne's experience and achievements fit well with the expectations of decision-making and

coordination required of a Board of Directors member. I have reviewed the requirements and

time commitments necessary for Ms. Milne to participate (Summer Conference, Winter

Executive Board Retreat and Executive Board meetings). She will be granted time necessary to

participate as an effective member of this board, should she be selected.

I strongly encourage the members of MPSEOC to consider Ms. Milne's nomination. She would

be an excellent addition.

Sincerely,

Joshua Engle, MS (He/Him/His)

Dean of Student Success

Dawson Community College


